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Illinois Power Agency Announces First Workshop Topic for Indexed REC Post-
Award Contract Changes Workshop Process 

 
July 11, 2024 

The IPA’s 2024 Long-Term Plan outlined a process for exploring post-award REC delivery contract 
term changes for utility-scale wind and utility-scale solar projects, with a goal that an Indexed REC 
post-award negotiation process may be included in a compliance filing with the ICC by February 
2025. 
 
To kick off this process, the IPA issued a request for stakeholder feedback on workshops on June 7, 
2024. 
 
Based on the feedback received from the stakeholders, the IPA announces the first workshop with 
the details below 
 
First Workshop Topic: Post-Award Indexed REC Process Workshop I: Pain Points for Developers 
(without the ability to negotiate post-award) 
Date: July 29, 2024 
Time: 12 p.m. - 2 p.m. CT 
 
Registration is required to attend this event.  
 
Register Now 
 
 
The IPA encourages stakeholders to send questions that they would like covered during the 
workshop, in advance of the workshop via email to the IPA’s Director of Renewable Energy Finance, 
Chandrika Mital, at chandrika.mital@Illinois.gov with the subject “[Responder’s Name] –  
Post Award Contract Change Workshops” by July 26, 2024. 
 
For additional information on this process, please visit the Downstream Negotiation for Indexed 
REC Contracts webpage on the IPA website. 
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